
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  

 
 

Letter from the Prime Minister 
Thank you so much to everyone who 

participated in The Big Plastic Count.  We 

would like to say a huge well done to Iwan in 

Y5D, who after learning about The Big Plastic 

Count, was inspired to raise awareness on the 

dangers of plastic pollution.  He wrote to the 

Prime Minister to share his concerns and was 

honoured this week when he received a reply! 

 

 
 

PTFA Easter Bingo 
What a fantastic turnout we had for our Easter 

Bingo Eggstravaganza on Tuesday!  Thank you 

for all your donations and support.  An 

amazing £1288.64 was raised for school 

funds!  A big thank you also to our fantastic 

PTFA volunteers for all their help organising 

such a successful event.   

If you would like to join the PTFA, why not 

come along to the next meeting on Friday 

19th April at 2.00 pm and see what being 

part of the PTFA team is all about! 

 

Poetry Extra-Curricular Club  

Please note that the Poetry extra-curricular 

club on Thursdays is now also open to our Y3 

& Y4 children.  Please log on to School 

Spider to book your child’s place before 6.00 

pm on Monday 15th April. 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y1R with 99.1% and for KS2 

it’s Y3P with 97.5%. 

 

Spring Term Sports Newsletter 
Don’t forget to read the attached Sporting 

Newsletter which is a consolidation of all our 

pupils’ sporting achievements for this term! 

 

Water Bottles/Personal Belongings 
Please remember that all belongings brought 

into school should have your child’s name 

written on. We politely request that expensive 

items/water bottles are not brought into 

school as we cannot accept responsibility for 

missing/broken items. 

 

School Dinners 
We will be on Week 1 when we return from 

the Easter break; the menu is available to 

view here:  

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/24153051 

 

Community Information 
Millbrook ‘Love for Lincoln’ 

In June, Millbrook Primary School Headteacher 

Karen Tomlinson, Business Manager Jacqui 

Holborn & Teaching Assistant Andrea Sadler 

are going to be jumping from 15,000ft in 'a 

Leap of Love for Lincoln' to raise funds for a 

pupil at the school who is very poorly. Please 

click on the link below if you would like to 

support the family and/or donate:  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/Tea

m-Millbrook-24 

REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
Thursday 28th March – Break up from school 

(usual finish times). 

Monday 15th April – Return to School. 

Monday 15th April – Y6 Maths Extra-

Curricular Club starts. 

 
 

We break up today for the Easter holidays, 

returning on Monday 15th April with an 8.55 

start.  May we take this opportunity to wish 

you all an enjoyable break and a very happy 

Easter. 
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